
USA Graduate Council Minutes 
2.23.21 @ 3:00 PM 
Zoom 
 
Members Present:  



large and Dr. Pardue asked the council members to discuss with their programs to see if this should be 
discontinued.  The exception for Nursing was motioned, seconded, approved.   
 

8. Exception for English speaking countries to language test admission requirement (Harold Pardue)-A memo 
approved by Dr. Kent was distributed prior to the meeting.  Hannah Murphy discussed this issue at large and 
stated that India was not included since the majority of US institutions do not include India.  Motioned, 
seconded, approved.  This list will be added to the website.  Program participation needs to be listed as well.   
 

9. Graduate Student Survey results and the GRE requirement were only briefly mentioned due to time constraints. 
Dr. Pardue encouraged members to review the documents provided.  Each program can hold a vote among their 
faculty to discontinue the GRE requirement.  If approved, they need to notify the Graduate School and update 
their Bulletin statements.  Meeting adjourned.   


